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Welcome Back! 
Firstly, we would like to say how fantastically the 

children have settled into their new classes. We have 
heard so much enthusiasm from each and every one of 

them as they have dived back into their learning. It has 
been wonderful to see so many smiling faces.   

Let’s Play! 
The Year 1 children have been 
thoroughly enjoying the start 

of their topic. 
Last week they had a visit 

from History Off the Page 
where they learnt lots of 

fascinating facts about toys 
from the past and even had 

the opportunity to make some! 
We hope they have been 

enjoying sharing them with 
you at home. 

What a Wonderful World 
In Year 2, the children have 

been kick starting their topic 
by setting off on their travels 
to visit the seven wonders of 

the natural world. The 
children enjoyed completing 
journey booklets along the 

way, making notes and 
drawing pictures to show 

what they noticed. 
 

PE and Outdoor Learning 
Monday 

Jelly Fish 
Penguins 

Owls 

Tuesday 
Puffins 

Wednesday 
Owls 

Elephants 

Thursday 
Puffins 

Friday 
Jelly Fish 
Elephants 
Penguins 

Bats 
Please remember to label all of your child’s belongings 

with their names. 
 

Reading 
Reading is such an important part of your 

child’s learning and we would really 
welcome your support with reading with 

them daily at home. When the children read 
at home five times in a week, they receive a 
smelly sticker and their name gets entered 

into a raffle for an end of term prize. 

NUMBOTS 
All the children 

have a 
password for 

NUMBOTS and we 
encourage them 
to practise for 
5mins a day. 


